
From: Mary Huddleston
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – Cannabis General Order
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2017 9:09:54 PM

Please grandfather (the applicants of ) the District 1 water board requirements for five more
years.  The new regulations that the state is requiring for cannabis farmers has more potential
to cause negative environmental impacts by requiring the storing and building ponds for the
forbearance period of April through October.  This grace period of five years will allow
currently coming to compliant and permitted farms to safely bring their water storage into
compliance with the least amount of environmental impact as possible. 

Public Comment
Cannabis General Order

Deadline: 9/6/17 by 12 noon

8-24-17

mailto:maryhuddles@gmail.com
mailto:commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov

